Cooling, Karen LBR:EX

From:

Cooling, Karen LBR:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, October 31, 2017 11:40 AM

To:

s.22

Subject:

FW: WorkSafeBC

Attachments:

CPD Sept 2017 - Governing Boards (NEW).pdf

From: Cooling, Karen LBR:EX

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 11:19 AM

To: \$.22

Subject: WorkSafeBC

Hi Lee:

Thank you so much for your kind offer to join the WorkSafeBC Board.

This offer must remain confidential until the official announcement in a few weeks from now. We will provide notice of when the announcement will take place.

In the interim we require you to complete and return the attached form. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions while completing the form. When completed, please forward to our Deputy Minister at:

Trevor.Hughes@gov.bc.ca

With respect to compensation, currently Board members receive a retainer of \$7,500 and \$500 per meeting, of which there are normally 10 meetings per year.

Warm regards, Karen

Karen Cooling

Senior Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains Minister of Labour Room 342, Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0920

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.

Cooling, Karen LBR:EX

From:

Cooling, Karen LBR:EX

Sent:

Monday, October 30, 2017 11:19 AM

To:

s.22

Subject:

WorkSafeBC

Attachments:

CPD Sept 2017 - Governing Boards (NEW).pdf

Hi Lee:

Thank you so much for your kind offer to join the WorkSafeBC Board.

This offer must remain confidential until the official announcement in a few weeks from now. We will provide notice of when the announcement will take place.

In the interim we require you to complete and return the attached form. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions while completing the form. When completed, please forward to our Deputy Minister at:

Trevor.Hughes@gov.bc.ca

With respect to compensation, currently Board members receive a retainer of \$7,500 and \$500 per meeting, of which there are normally 10 meetings per year.

Warm regards, Karen

Karen Cooling

Senior Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains Minister of Labour Room 342, Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC Telephone: 250-953-0920

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.

Cooling, Karen LBR:EX

From:

Cooling, Karen LBR:EX

Sent:

Monday, October 30, 2017 11:19 AM

To:

s.22

Subject:

WorkSafeBC

Attachments:

CPD Sept 2017 - Governing Boards (NEW).pdf

Hello Mr. Dhillon:

Thank you so much for your kind offer to join the WorkSafeBC Board.

This offer must remain confidential until the official announcement in a few weeks from now. We will provide notice of when the announcement will take place.

In the interim we require you to complete and return the attached form. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions while completing the form. When completed, please forward to our Deputy Minister at:

Trevor.Hughes@gov.bc.ca

With respect to compensation, currently Board members receive a retainer of \$7,500 and \$500 per meeting, of which there are normally 10 meetings per year.

Warm regards, Karen

Karen Cooling

Senior Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains Minister of Labour Room 342, Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0920

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.